
 
          CD19-07 

 
DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL SERVICES 

 
CHILDREN’S DIVISION 

 
P.O. BOX 88 

 
JEFFERSON CITY, MISSOURI 

 
 

February 20, 2019 
 
 

TO:  ALL CHILDREN’S DIVISION STAFF 
 
FROM: Christy Collins, Deputy Director 
  Children’s Division 
 
SUBJECT: Group Residential Individualized Program, Inc. (GRIP) 
  1422 Bus. Hwy. 60 
  Verona, MO 65769 
 
 
 
The purpose of this E-mail memorandum is to advise staff that, effective immediately, the 
voluntary intake suspension for GRIP has been lifted and they may again receive placements.  
 
Please feel free to contact Jennifer Richter, State Supervisor, Residential Program Unit, at  
573-751-8926, if you have any questions or comments regarding this matter.   
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